TRUE TRANSLATION FROM PUNJABI TO ENGLISH
OFFICE OF EXECUTIVE ENGINEER, WATER SUPPLY CONSTRUCTION DIVISION, SANGRUR

Phone and Fax No. 01672-234086 Email:- xendrainage sng@vyahoo.in ~
No. 2825-30/14-D Dated 5/7/2018
To, 23§
Angoori Devi wife of Sh. Ashok Kumar, P T B
And Manika Garg daughter of Sh. Ashok Kumar L DO o \

Resid.ent of Dhuri, District Sangrur.

NDIA

Sub: Regarding permission of slap bridge.

1\\“!4

Reference : Your request letter dated 23/10/2018.

In above cited subject your will demand to construct Pucca bridge: after damage
miserable condition old pipe bridge on Bahadur Singh Wala Drain RD 169700 through a request letter to
this office. In this regard a report given by Sub Division Officer, Water Supply Sub Division, Sangrur
through his letter No. 252/3-D dated 19/06/2019 that a miserable conditioned old pipe bridges made on
the Bahadur Singh Wala Drain RD 169700. In this the water flow is stopped during rainy days due to high
grass etc. tightly fit and due to this possibility of over flow of water. After made the slab bridge there is
no problem of flow of water. So, it is recommended to give the permission to make slab bridge on your
expenses. On the recommendation of Sub Divisional Officer, Water Supply Sub Division, Sangrur and to
watch the above mer;tioned conditions the permission is given to you on below mentioned conditions:-

¥ The whole expenses made by you on the construction of the bridge. In this no recovery will be
given to you by department.

After repair of the temporary bridge the drain will be clearly from garbage with well way.

This work done under the concerned J.E./E.E.

In the flow of drain no interruption is made.

Every year cleaning of up-stream and down-stream is necessary before the rainy season.

After construction this bridge is the property of the drainage department.

This bridge is for traffic of general public.

In future the bridge may be dismantling for the benefit of the government.

W NO WS WD

Sd/-

Executive Engineer,

Water Supply Construction Division
Sangrur. Sd/-

C.C.: Sub Division Officer, Water Supply Sub Division Sangrur in regard to his letter No. 252/3-D dated
19/06/2019 for information and necessary action.
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